SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT

May 23, 1956

Board of Directors of the Sand Hill River Drainage and Conservancy District met at the Scandia Town Hall together with the supervisor of Scandia Township to discuss bridge S-12. Suggestion was made and accepted that the farmers furnish trucks to have dirt and from north side of approach to S-2 bridge. Also to transport steel and salvage material from S-13 to S-12 bridge (farm bridge). Board agreed to contact Thorson Construction in regard to cost and work on S-12 and to find out from Omar Rood if Art Johnson approved of 16 ft. extension on S-12.

N. J. Mjelde, Secretary